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December 28, 2016

Ms. Barcy McNeal, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: Case Nos. 16-907-WW-AIR

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On December 19, 2016, the Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (“OCC”) filed its Objections to the Staff Report in the above-referenced proceeding. On December 27, 2016, OCC filed an errata letter intending to correct an error in OCC Objection 5 to the Staff Report. 

The December 27, 2016 errata letter inadvertently omitted the word “not” in the revised OCC Objection 5. In addition the word “recommend” should be “recommended.” Therefore, OCC Objection 5 on page 3 should now read as follows: “Objection 5: PUCO Staff erred in judgment when it recommended that all future tank paintings should not be capitalized.”

We appreciate your attention to this matter.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me, either by phone (614-387-2965) or e-mail (kevin.moore@occ.ohio.gov).

Sincerely,
/s/ Kevin Moore
Kevin F. Moore,

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

cc: 
Parties of Record (served as described in the


certificate of service of OCC’s Objections to the Staff Report)
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